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12th January 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Careers Fair – Thursday 2nd January 2023 – 9am to 3pm 
 
On Thursday 2nd February 2023 employers, colleges, universities and training providers will be exhibiting at Cox 
Green School for a private event for our students.  Our Careers Fair offers the chance for students in Years 7, 8, 9, 
10 and 12 to learn first-hand from employers about work, employment and the skills that are valued in the 
workplace. The fair aims to broaden horizons and also awareness of new jobs emerging and which sectors are set 
to grow in the future. For students interested in Higher Education, there will be Universities and colleges in 
attendance to provide information on courses and graduate careers. 
 
We are still looking for new exhibitors to come and join us, so if you are interested in coming in to inspire the next 
generations of students in your field, please do contact us.  

There will be a focus on careers within the Personal Development sessions following the Fair where we will be using 
the Unifrog programme to collate experiences and information.  

For more information please contact Hannah Thompson, Careers Advisor, h.thompson@coxgreen.com 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs H Thompson 
Careers Advisor 

 


